Your letters should be
of not more than 150
words and addressed
to “In oft the Post",
Chelsea F.C., Fulham
Road, London, S.W.6.

LETTERS OPENED BY PROGRAMME EDITOR, ALBERT SEWELL

VIEW OBSTRUCTED

FTER losing my favourite view from

the terrace, with the building of the
new Stand, I tried for the first time a
place in the enclosure in front of the East
Stand, only to find the view obstructed by
tote indicator boards wired to the supports.
Could not these be removed for matches ?

H. Broder.
33, Broxholme House,
Horwood Road, S5.W.6.

@ Thank you for pointing this out. We are
taking up the matter with the Grevhound
people.,

REFEREES WANTED

May I, on behalf of our Chairman and
Council, express our thanks and apprecia-
tion to Chelsea F.C. for the publicity given
to our Society with reference to the
recruitment of Referees, published in your
programme last season.

As a result at least six candidates are now
under instruction (incidentally, a couple
of whom will only referee in Affiliared
Sunday games and alternate Saturdays as
they do not wish to miss supporting Chelsea
when at home).

If I am not being too presumptuous
perhaps you could find another spot in one
of vour programmes to mention that our
search for Referees goes on.

W. D. Goodsell.
Hon. General Secretary.
Fulham & District Referees Society,
58, Arthur Henderson House,
Fulham Road, S.W.6
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FROM BERT MURRAY’S
FAN MAIL

Mr, Bert Murray,
Chelsea Club,
London, England.
Dear Sir,

Good day, you should not be
surprise to received a letter from
me. I got to do this through your
magnificent performances which
brought you to No. 12 in your great
Club. Your name has been widely
published in today’s daily paper
throughout the World. Go ahead
and May God bless you, give you
energy and wisdom.

Sir, this is my trouble and it is
personal obligation. I shall be very
much grateful if you could be
sending me three naps draws every
week, I am prepared to pay for the
cost and the postage every week or
pay for three months trial at least.
I promise to send the amount
involve in British Postal Order, and
I would like the Draws to reach me
before every Friday of a week.

Please consider and beg to remain.

Yours sincerely,
D, O, Ekatah.
Provisions Office,
P.O. Box 159,
Lagos, Nigeria.
@ Since the season’s opening dav, of
course, Bert has jumped from No. 12
(substitute) back to No. T in our
“chart,”” though not on his ability to
select “three naps draws’ every week.
Sorry, Mr. Ekatah — regulations do
not permit players or club officials to
forecast match results in this way.
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